
 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS   
 

The Union Executive is encouraging all our members to attend this 
meeting and voice their concerns about the future of Kitimat General 
Hospital as a fully functioning hospital. 
 

KITIMAT HEALTH CARE  
 

This is your chance to discuss the  
future of basic health services in our 

community.   
 

Friday, November 6th, 2009  
 

7:00 p.m. start  
 

Tamitik Jubilee Sports Complex  
Meeting Room  

(Next to the main entrance) 
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